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Mentions 
 
Gant Daily:  Clearfield Commissioners give update on proposed Camp Hope Run Landfill 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/05/23/clearfield-commissioners-give-update-on-proposed-camp-hope-run-
landfill/  
 
Gant Daily:  Sandy Twp. votes on items regarding water, sewer systems 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/05/23/sandy-twp-votes-on-items-regarding-water-sewer-systems/   
 
Gant Daily:  Hyde sanitary sewer concerns discussed at CMA meeting 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/05/22/hyde-sanitary-sewer-concerns-discussed-at-cma-meeting/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Running out of time:  Clearfield Municipal Authority serves notice to 
Lawrence Twp. 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/running-out-of-time-clearfield-municipal-authority-
serves-notice-to/article_5901e52c-244b-5bdb-9f50-b4f041d6cf20.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Sandy Twp. plans to not accept DuBois’ Act 537 Plan 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-plans-to-not-accept-dubois-act-
plan/article_f3eb2c73-c7ce-56ca-bca8-dd7bbe70a199.html 
 
StateImpact: Wolf’s fracking-health record hammered by new industry opposition group 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/05/23/wolfs-fracking-health-record-hammered-by-new-
industry-opposition-group/  
 
Air 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Feds refuse Connecticut's request to force Brunner Island power plant to cut 
smog pollution 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/feds-refuse-connecticut-s-request-to-force-brunner-island-
power/article_adbdab36-5ebf-11e8-80c3-1b21ee96a43f.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  EPA shift is not for the birds (Opinion) 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/052318/page/8/story/epa-shift-is-not-for-the-birds  
 
Lock Haven Express:  Help stop the use of harmful pollutants (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/05/help-stop-the-use-of-harmful-
pollutants/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Exxon promises to cut emissions that hasten climate change 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article211780629.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Bee death increase may be tied to climate change, survey says 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article211769859.html  
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Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Free conservation workshops slated 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/free-conservation-workshops-slated/article_560d4f8e-5e21-11e8-
b57e-534f083c2abc.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh parks named to Top 25 in U.S.; amenities, accessibility among the best 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13681500-74/pittsburgh-parks-named-to-top-25-in-us-amenities-
accessibility-among-the  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Riverfront 47 gets state planning grant for trail 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/05/23/riverfront-47-gets-state-planning-grant-for-
trail.html 
 
Energy 
 
Public Opinion: Hearing on Transource power line project draws a crowd 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/05/22/1-center-standalone-art/634320002/ 
 
Centre County Gazette:  Energy Days conference aims to build partnerships to solve critical challenges 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/energy-days-conference-aims-to-build-partnerships-to-
solve-critical-challenges,1476626/  
 
Mining 
 
NPR: New Studies Confirm A Surge In Coal Miners' Disease 
https://www.npr.org/2018/05/22/613400710/new-studies-confirm-a-surge-in-coal-miners-
disease?_ga=2.122893067.1291881334.1526807262-346029836.1419266283 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
York Dispatch: Gas company subsidies hurt Pa. families 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2018/05/23/oped-gas-company-subsidies-hurt-pa-
families/636410002/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Bankrupt Rex Energy has most of its gas well permits in Butler Co. 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20180523/NEWS01/705239908 
 
Allegheny Front: Why Are So Many Gas Pipelines Being Built? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/why-are-so-many-gas-pipelines-being-built/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Want a job with Shell? The chance is finally here. 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/05/23/Want-a-job-with-Shell-The-
chance-is-finally-here-cracker-hiring-Beaver/stories/201805230196 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Why EQT's real-time operations center is helping driller make gains 
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https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/05/23/why-eqts-real-time-operations-center-is-
helping.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shell reaches out to vets to help staff jobs at ethane cracker 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/05/24/shell-reaches-out-to-vets-to-help-staff-jobs-
at.html 
 
Waste 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Mechanicsburg council votes to extend solid waste contract 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mechanicsburg/mechanicsburg-council-votes-to-
extend-solid-waste-contract/article_c1ad8173-057e-5236-a5a5-51780827a1ee.html 
 
Centre County Gazette:  Study shows burning trash leaves toxins in soil 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/study-shows-burning-trash-leaves-toxins-in-
soil,1476627/  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Columbia County land fails to sell at auction 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/052218/page/1/story/columbia-county-land-fails-to-sell-
at-auction  
 
Indiana Gazette: Drop-off recycling set 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/drop-off-recycling-set/article_4d1d0cd8-c7b9-5b7c-9cf1-
53bfbeead768.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Some people’s behavior spoils walking in city neighborhoods 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/05/24/Some-people-s-behavior-spoils-walking-in-
city-neighborhoods/stories/201805210026  
 
Water 
 
Lebanon Daily News: North Lebanon Supervisors set township stormwater management fee 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2018/05/24/north-lebanon-sets-stormwater-management-fee-
40-annually/637246002/ 
 
CBS21: Danger below the surface: Low head dams are Pennsylvania's "drowning machines" 
http://local21news.com/news/local/danger-below-the-surface-low-head-dams-are-pennsylvanias-
drowning-machines 
 
Gant Daily:  Aqua PA invested $24.2M to upgrade infrastructure throughout Western PA in 2017 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/05/22/aqua-pa-invested-24-2m-to-upgrade-infrastructure-throughout-
western-pennsylvania-in-2017/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Mahaffey authority to inspect sewer connections 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/mahaffey-authority-to-inspect-sewer-
connections/article_6f7253c0-8e5f-5d12-84eb-5db92258f0cf.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Sandy Twp. seeks appraisal for its Municipal Authority 
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http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-seeks-appraisal-for-its-municipal-
authority/article_48c38870-a8e5-5d8c-8a64-22256f15eef6.html  
 
The Courier Express: Sandy Twp. plans to not accept DuBois' Act 537 Plan 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-plans-to-not-accept-dubois-act-
plan/article_f3eb2c73-c7ce-56ca-bca8-dd7bbe70a199.html 
 
WPXI: People paying for water they can't use 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/people-paying-for-water-they-cant-use/754124359  
 
Post-Gazette: Go green, not gray, with sewer infrastructure 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/05/23/Go-green-not-gray-with-sewer-
infrastructure/stories/201805230104 
 
Observer-Reporter: Joe Walker students work to protect stream that runs by school 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/joe-walker-students-work-to-protect-stream-that-runs-
by/article_ce682df4-5eb8-11e8-8b79-3f109c5df449.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Alcosan, get on board with ‘Clean and Green’ 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/05/24/Alcosan-get-on-board-with-Clean-and-
Green/stories/201805230064 
 
Post-Gazette: Highland Park reservoir ducklings are stuck again 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/05/23/Reservoir-ducklings-are-stuck-
again/stories/201805210034 
 
Tribune-Review: Hydrant flushing in Freeport, Buffalo Township starts Tuesday 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13681359-74/hydrant-flushing-in-freeport-buffalo-
township-starts-tuesday 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times:  EPA blocks some media from summit, then reverses course 
http://www.centredaily.com/entertainment/celebrities/article211656359.html  
 
Indiana Gazette: Route 286 to remain open during project 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/route-to-remain-open-during-project/article_354801c0-3428-
5205-8c7e-379dd307f1ae.html  
 
Allegheny Front: Mother Works to Ban the Chemical that Killed Her Son 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/mother-works-to-ban-the-chemical-that-killed-her-son/  
 
WESA: Pittsburgh's Elevation Extremes Reflect The Region's Topographical Timeline 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburghs-elevation-extremes-reflect-regions-topographical-timeline#stream/0  
 
KDKA: Gov. Wolf Allocating $180M To Fill Potholes, Fix Other Winter Effects 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/05/24/wolf-allocating-180-million-fix-potholes-winter-effects/  
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